
Dear Dudley,

Thank you for your call yesterday. We've been in touch 
with a few of the larger congregational outreaches to 
see what their needs are. First of all, we're getting many 
new immigrants due to the rise in antisemitism. When 
they get a government apartment here, it's empty. They 
have primarily requested items for the kitchen like pots and pans for cooking, but any 
kitchen equipment would help (but nothing requiring electricity). The newcomers also 
need linens, primarily towels, but any linens would be helpful. 
Aside from the new immigrants, the poor here will need winter clothing as we head into 
that season. Coats, jackets, socks are all helpful. And of course, there's the constant 
need for diapers.
I hope that gives you some ideas. We understand if these items may not be available to 
you. We're so grateful for whatever you're able to send.
As a prayer request, we now have many people returning to their towns and villages in 
the south, places like Sderot where so much savagery was committed. These people 
want to return to their employment and get their former lives back again but PTSD has 
left many still unable. Please pray that they will turn to the Prince of Peace. He is the 
only One who can bring healing to the otherwise unreachable places in their souls.
And in the north, 250,000 have been evacuated because of the onslaught of missiles 
from Hezbollah. Imagine what it's like to suddenly have no access to your community, 
your home, your belongings, and your job. After so many months, in cramped quarters, 
their hope wears thin. It's taking its toll on families. Please pray. Israel needs a miracle.
Thank you so much for your love.

With sincere appreciation,
Chaim and Cheryl


